
SPANISH COORDINATOR REPORT 

PANEL 61, AWSC  JULY 29, 2023 
 

Hello Al-Anon Family, 

Being a trusted servant in this panel has been a wonderful experience of learning and growing. 
I feel hugely grateful for this opportunity in service with love, our Spanish groups are active and 
enthusiastic to continue participating in service. 
 
At this time We have good news about it: 

Spanish Liaison: 

* Our Spanish liaison in District 10, reported that she has ready the flyer for Gratitude lunch. 

Flying to the Serenity on December 9th it will a creative and beautiful event with Alateen 

participation and encouragement to participated . She needs volunteers to positions service.  

Let it begin with me , I will participated in the agenda that Mariangeles has prepare for you. 

 The Spanish group Serenity (Kissimmee ) will  celebrated the first anniversary on September is 

to confirm the date. The three groups  are growing little by little and your members have 

involved in service positions. 

                              

 

** The Spanish liaison in district 8 informed that on September 16   Spanish group Un día a la 

Vez  will celebrate  19th Anniversary  with AA participation and Al-Anon speaker from Seattle, 

WA . Also they are planning for next year, 20th anniversary a huge celebration with the 

participation of speaker  “Salvador Valadez” from Mexico. 



                                          

** I participated in the last District 6 meeting in Tavares. Our group Senderos de Amor will 

participate on the Gratitude Luncheon “Tell me your Story” .With love and creativity prepare 

the center tables decorations and a member of the group share your story. 

Convention Area 9: 

** Our  Spanish liaison Convention 2023  visited the Spanish groups to search volunteers to 

participate in workshops and confirm the participation of Speaker Claudia P. from Mexico in 

the general session on Saturday 26 at 2.00 pm.  Thank you Leticia for your service. 

** I am working with Antonio (Spanish liaison for the next convention 2024 ), as altern in this 

position. 

 Translation Equipment : 

                                            

We have the wireless listening system very useful to translation in the different area events. 
There are 20 receivers and headphone and four of them do not working. 
For this reason is necessary a budge to fix  or replace it and add more receivers.  

 

                     

                                                                 
 Our Spanish community in unity and love is progressing one day at a time. 
Thank you for allowing me to live this great experience of love service.            
                   

“The Gratitude is the door of my Abundance” 

Betty Rivas 
Spanish Coordinator 
AFG Area 9, Florida North 
Cell: (786) 298 4486 
spanish-61@afgarea9.org 

"Hablen mutuamente, razonen las cosas, Mantenlo simple" 
“Talk to each other, Reason things out, Keep it simple.” 

mailto:spanish-61@afgarea9.org

